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September 12, 1941 ————

Menager of Debate
Bennington College
Bennington, Vermont

Dear Manager:

With the openingof another intercolleg-
iate debate year, the Swarthmore College Debate
Board is looking forward to starting relations with
Bennington. We ghve two radio » rograms each week-
end. Oneis broadcast from Wilmington, Delaware on
Saturday, the other from Philadelphia on Sunday. It
has been our experience that the PBadio lends itself
especially well to the more informal type of debat-
ing.

We are now grranging our radio calendar for
the coming season, and we should very much like
to meet you on one of these programs., Our season
opens in mid-October and closes early in May. If

you have any specific date in mind when you would be

able to debate over the air, even if it is as far
ghead as April, please let me know as soon as p oss-
ible. I am sure that a debate between Bennington
and Swarthmore would prove very stimuiating. Best
wishes for a most successful year.

Sincerely yours,
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Miles G., Wedeman

Radio Manager of Debate

Swarthmore College

Swarthmore, fennsylvania



